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7th Grade Parents
Mr. and Mrs. Orley
have volunteered to
coordinate this year’s
graduation reception;
thank-you! Once we have things
planned out we will let all the 7th
grade families know how much money
they should contribute for the
reception. Thank-you for helping us
honor our graduates!

Popcorn in Class
I do allow students to
pop popcorn for snack
in class, but I ask that
you please only send in
single-serving bags for
students to pop.

This way the popping goes faster and
the eating does, as well. This will also
discourage students sharing their food,
which we are not supposed to be
doing during our pandemic
restrictions. Thank-you!

Upcoming Events
Honor roll announced at Chapel   4/9
Report cards home                    4/9
No school; teacher work day        4/23

8th Grade Parents
It’s time! Please find
15-20 photos of your
graduate that you’d
like included in the
slideshow. The Plested
family have volunteered to put the
slideshow together for us; thank-you!

Please send all photos to me as jpegs
via email or Google Drive by Monday,
April 12. Thank-you!

8th Grade Parents - Graduate
Shout-Out
We’d like to have a Graduate Shout
Out page in our yearbook! Could you
please get me a young photo, current
photo, and a message for your
graduate to me by Monday, April 12? I
think this will be a special way to
honor our grads!

A sample is attached to the newsletter
email. Each shout-out will be 1/4 of a
page.
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